
Rajvir 
 
Many thanks for consulting the Woodland Trust on plans to produce a neighbourhood plan for the 
Parish of Wolston. 
 
The Woodland Trust is very supportive of the concept of neighbourhood planning as an important 
mechanism for embedding trees into local communities, as such  we are very keen to see these 
plans progress. We would like to take this opportunity to draw your attention to the Woodland 
Trust’s neighbourhood planning microsite: 
https://www.woodlandtrust.org.uk/campaigning/neighbourhood-planning/ this site sets out how 
woods and trees can help communities meet the aims of their plans.  
 
You may also be interested in our free community tree packs: 
http://www.woodlandtrust.org.uk/plant-trees/in-your-community/ 
 
If I can be of any assistance please do not hesitate to get in touch, I would be more than happy to 
discuss this further with you.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Victoria 
 
 

Victoria Bankes Price 

Planning Advisor 
t: 0845 293 5767  
m: 07766133182 
e: victoriabankesprice@woodlandtrust.org.uk  
@VBP2011 
w: www.woodlandtrust.org.uk 
 

https://www.woodlandtrust.org.uk/campaigning/neighbourhood-planning/
http://www.woodlandtrust.org.uk/plant-trees/in-your-community/
mailto:victoriabankesprice@woodlandtrust.org.uk
http://www.woodlandtrust.org.uk/

